
Principal’s Report to P&C 

  
 

Meeting held on 21 June  2017 

 

School Production: This was a wonderful opportunity for students to have some fun and 

show off their performing arts abilities for an audience on a big stage. It was very well 

supported with both performances being sell outs. Many thanks go to Ms Kane for her 

work and to all the staff and parents who helped with props, make-up and costumes.  

NAPLAN: Year 3 and 5 students completed NAPLAN assessments in Week 3 of Term 2. 

NAPLAN results will be provided to schools sometime between mid-August and mid-

September. Parents will receive an individual report which outlines how their child has 

performed. More information can be found at the NAPLAN website 

https://www.nap.edu.au/home  

One to One Program: On June 6 parents of students who will be in Year 4 in 2018 were 

notified that the One to One Program has changed with the choice of either an iPad or 

MacBook being provided. This helps address the concern raised by many parents about 

the cost of the program. 

Languages Other Than English 2018: Earlier this term a discussion thread regarding LOTE 

was posted onto Connect and a survey was started via our school newsletter. Many thanks go to the parents who joined the discussion, shared 

their thoughts and completed the survey. Year 5/6 students were also surveyed to find out what language they think Madeley students should 

study in the future.   

 

The school will now consider all the relevant factors as well as the survey information in order to decide on a language and delivery format for 

LOTE in 2018. 

Trading Card Club: The TCC started again for interested students. The 

club meets every Tuesday at lunchtime during the winter months. 

Students require parental permission to participate in the TCC.  

World Book Subscription: At a previous P&C meeting questions were 

asked regarding the use and cost of the World Book subscription in 

comparison to the free resources which are also available. The 

subscription pays for content that is not available for free which 

includes: 

 World Book Differentiated package 

 World Book mobile 

 World Book Kids 

 World Book Student 

 World Book Discover 

 Enciclopedia Estudiantil Hallazqos 

 Science Power 

 Social Studies Power 

 Early World of Learning 

 World Book Timeline 

The World Book website also provides online training and webinars for 

subscribed schools.  

Nature Play: A meeting with the planners will be held this Friday to 

look at the concept plan and talk through cost.  

Our Vision 

“Madeley Primary School 

will nurture and promote 

life-long learners within a 

positive school community 

where respect is valued 

and independence and 

excellence are expected.” 

https://www.nap.edu.au/home


Stephen Bevan 

Principal 

12 June 2017 

Upcoming Events 
 
Please note that these events may change or be added to.  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Term 2 
Week 9 

School Photos Card Club FUN RUN 
School Board 
P&C Meeting 

Family Photos 
Cluster Muster 

Kindergarten School 
Photos 

Week 10 
 Card Club  Student Council Meeting Newsletter 

Assembly DLA5 

Term 3 
Week 1 

School commences for 
Term 3 

Card Club    

Week 2 
 Card Club  Student Council 

Faction Cross-Country 
Newsletter 
Assembly GLA 2,3,4 

Week 3 
 Card Club P&C Meeting  Interschool Cross-

Country 

 


